
 
 

Memo 
Date: March 9, 2023 
 
To: Priests  
 
From: Fr. Gerardo Ceballos Gonzalez, director, Office of Divine Worship 
 
Re: Clarification on the extraordinary form of the Mass and novus ordo  
  after rescriptum ex audientia SS.MI, 21/02/2023 
 

 
Attached, please see clarification on the extraordinary form of the Mass and 
novus ordo after rescriptum ex audientia SS.MI, February 21, 2023. 

https://mcusercontent.com/e910c4ce1ad5971fa2da271da/files/89ef1efa-1e74-0ba5-d78b-8b9dd8ea3dd3/CLARIFICATION.pdf

